
APPENDIX Bi 
 

 
Dear members  
 
You may recall my request last year regarding the possibility of using Cutts Close for the Rotary Club 
of Rutland’s Santa fun run, and I was wondering if I might make the same request again (subject to it 
being permitted), this year. 
 
Again it would be a Sunday morning in early December, either the 5th or 12th, lasting for about an 
hour. 
 
A decision on this would be appreciated so that we can start planning accordingly. 
 
Sincerest regards,  
 
Richard Simmons, Rutland Rotary Club. 
 


